
 
 
 
Greetings Fellow Artists! 
 
I hope the year has started with a bang for all of you.  Mine certainly has!   
I’m pleased to announce that I will be the featured artist at The Fine Arts 
Club of Pasadena’s February banquet held at The Athenaeum at Cal Tech.  
The banquet is on February 6, 2023, starting at 6:00 PM.  You may have seen 
a notice in our Member News post.  I invite you to come at least to the 
reception if not the dinner.  The Fine Arts Club of Pasadena is partnering 
with PSA by featuring our artists at their banquets.  This is a great 
opportunity for both organizations.  Thanks to Vic Picou for getting this 
going for PSA. 
 
Here are two opportunities for you to check out: 
 
Professional Development Programs for Artists 
SFAN live lectures on-line via ZOOM 
$35 per person 
6-8PM PT / 7-9PM MT / 8-10PM CT / 9-11PM ET 
https://sable.madmimi.com/c/321464?id=1536503.2073.1.dd47269a7577dd75a663
023039ee579e 
 
"KALEIDOSCOPE" 
National Juried Exhibition 
Deadline: March 13, 2023 
JUROR: Ashley Voss 
Voss Gallery, San Francisco, CA 
Exhibition: 
May 13 - June 10, 2023 
submit on-line at: 
www.arc-sf.com 
 
 



Once again, because we are a non-profit organization and volunteer based, it is 
important for our members to contribute to the inner workings of PSA.  There are 
lots of opportunities to volunteer that require short time commitments.  Exhibitions 
is always looking for assistance with installing shows.  The Centennial Committee 
needs help with researching former members to be showcased during our 
centennial celebrations.  Hospitality needs assistance with bringing refreshments to 
our Membership meetings – all purchases are reimbursed.  The web-master needs 
assistance with data entry and other web related things.  So, there is quite a bit to 
choose from.  You can always contact me for more information and who to contact. 
 
As I mentioned last month, please keep us posted through Member News about all 
the events or exhibitions you will be participating in.  It is easy to submit your 
information through the PSA website.  Member News is published every Monday.   
 
Finally, the next New Member Screening is tentatively scheduled for Sunday April 
16th at the Blinn House.  More information is on the PSA website.  Please 
encourage your artist friends to submit for membership.   
 
All the best, see you in February, 
Kathleen to some, Kathy to others 
 
 
 


